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Information Notice 2006-25, “Lessons Learned From NRC Inspection Of Control And
Accounting Of Special Nuclear Material At Commercial Nuclear Power Reactors,” dated
November 14, 2006

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has issued Information Notice (IN) 2006-25 to all
power reactors, category I fuel cycle facilities, independent spent fuel storage installations,
conversion facility, and gaseous diffusion plants.  Note that the information notice contains
physical security information and is, therefore, being withheld from public disclosure in
accordance with 10 CFR 2.390.
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